
During this time of unprecedented uncertainty, our hearts go
out to all who have been personally impacted by the coronavirus. 

 
The safety of the Goodenough Community’s members and 

Sahale’s visitors is of paramount importance to us. Sahale residents 
are sheltering in place as a family. We are keeping upcoming events 

on our calendar, and will cancel if that is wise. 
 

We look forward to serving you at our lovely retreat center as soon as we can
safely do so. Please stay posted for new developments. Our best wishes to you

and your loved ones. Stay safe.
 

Sahale

COVID-19 “CORANOVIRUS” STATEMENT
M A Y  2 4 ,  2 0 2 0


